Charles Martin

From: randallt0913@gmail.com on behalf of Randy Hudson <randy@paradigmusa.com>
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 8:41 AM

To: Charles Martin; Rick Day

Cc: Kerry Pickett; Phil Juett; Michelle Howlett

Subject: Water Quality Electrical Shop - Re-locate and redesign

Mr. Martin,

Thank for the time you afforded us last Friday. We apologize for any delays possibly experienced awaiting
Paradigm's new price proposal.

After review of the new site we feel the project is definitely heading in the right direction. We were able to
identify some areas where we could pick up some efficiency that has impacted your pricing in a positive
manner. We submit he following for review:

Estimated fee for redesign of the Electric Shop at alternate location:

Architecture: $6,500
Structural: $6,990
Civil: $3,000

MEP: $11,300

Total: $27.,820

Please review and advise if acceptable.

V/R

Randy Hudson

Vice President of Operations
Paradigm Engineers and Constructors
502-339-8511 Telephone

502-817-0578 Cell

502-339-8513 Fax
www.paradigmusa.com
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